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  Date:  Friday 13th June 2025 

 

School Information Year Group relevant to Page 
Number 

Arbor App All Families 4-5 
 

Rewards and House System Years 7-10 6-8 
 

HPV Vaccinations 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 8 9 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Events and Information 
 

Year Group relevant to Page 
Number 

Young Women’s Group 
 
 
 
 

All Families 10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Year Group relevant to Page 
Number 

Dates for your Diary Years 7 – 11 11 
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Arbor App Update 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Following our messages about the Arbor App in the last two newsletters, we are pleased to see a steady 
increase in uptake of the App from last week. As you can see from the graph below, all year groups have 
shown the number of users classed as “Infrequent” increasing, whilst the number listed as “Lapsed” has 
reduced. 

 

However, so far this is just a small amount of movement, and there’s been little change yet to the number of 
accounts classed as “Frequent Users”. There is still plenty of room for improvement and we want to continue 
encouraging uptake of Arbor App, so that as many parents as possible are benefiting from using it. As 
mentioned in the last newsletter, we will continue our exploration of the range of features and benefits of the 
Arbor App in this newsletter.  
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Year 8 HPV Vaccinations 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
IntraHealth will be visiting school on Tuesday 24th June to offer the HPV vaccine to Year 8 students. 
 
This vaccine has been delivered in the UK for over 15 years. This vaccine is offered to both girls and boys in 
year 8. The Vaccine helps protect against the human papilloma virus. This virus increases the risk of 
developing some cancers later in life. The HPV vaccine is now given as one dose. 
 
Please provide your consent by clicking on the link below.   
 
If you do not wish for your child to receive the vaccine, please ensure you complete the ‘No’ form: 
 
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/c3def6b2  
 
The link will close on 22 June 2025.  If you have any queries regarding this vaccine, please contact IntraHealth 
directly on 0333 358 3397 – option 1, then option 7. 
 
  
Kind regards, 
 
The Lowry Academy 
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Diary dates  

   
    
Please make a note of the following dates, further information will be sent to families closer to specific 
events:    
 

   

Date(s) Relevant to    Event    

Thursday 19th June Families with Y6 
Students 

Year 6 Parent Information Evening 

Wednesday 25th June Year 11 
 

All Families 

All GCSE Exams End 
 
EAL Coffee Morning 
 

Thursday 26th June Year 10 Salford College Trip 

Thursday 26th June – Friday 27th 
June  

All Families Salford Transition Days 

Tuesday 1st July Al Families 
 

Year 11 

Photographer in School 
 
Leavers’ Assembly (Students only) 
 

Wednesday 2nd July All Families 
 

Year 11 

Photographer in School 
 
Prom 
 

Thursday 3rd July Families with SEND SEND Coffee Morning 

Friday 4th July All Families INSET Day – School closed to students 

Tuesday 8th July All Families Enrichment Day 

Thursday 10th July All Families Sports Day 

Tuesday 22nd July All Families Gold Reward Trip Day 
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